

Vane Close, Thorpe St. Andrew, Norwich. NR7 OUS

Tel: 01603 436180

Email: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk

Website: dussindaleprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Louise Norgate

Tuesday 21st February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Key Stage 1 Girls Football Festival

Your child has been invited to take part in the Disney Inspired Shooting Stars KS1 girls Football Festival during the afternoon of Wednesday 8th March at the Sportspark, University of East Anglia.

The total cost for activity, including transport by coach is covered by the DFE PE grant.

Your child must wear their school PE kit (black PE shorts, white t-shirt and trainers). They also need to bring a waterproof, tracksuit, rucksack, water bottle and lunch.

All previously booked hot lunches on this day will be cancelled on Pupil Asset. Therefore, should you wish for your child to have a school packed lunch, please ensure that this is ordered via Pupil Asset. If a school packed lunch has not been ordered via Pupil Asset you will be required to provide a home packed lunch.

To enable your child to attend the visit, please provide consent via Pupil Asset by Monday 6th March.

If you would like to accompany staff to this event, as a parent helper,

please email: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Norgate

Executive Headteacher









Together on a voyage of discovery, raising standards and safeguarding children





